2. OLDER PERSONS’ WELLBEING

The Committee considered a report recommending funding support for strategic planning and
collaboration to respond to the increasing number of older people in Christchurch.

The Committee decided:
1. That the Annual Plan Subcommittee be requested to consider the inclusion of an annual
provision of $75,000 in the 2003/04 Annual Plan for undertaking work associated with

identifying priorities and planning for the increase in the number of elderly in Christchurch.

2. To place a high priority on this request on recognition of the importance of addressing the
demographic changes for the Christchurch community.
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Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


